
 

Food for the Journey 
presents 

‘Christian-Muslim Storytelling’ 
 

9th June 2018   10am - 4pm 
Yarnfield Park Training & Conference Centre, Yarnfield, Stone, Staffordshire ST15 0NL. 

 

Bible Study with The Bishop of Lichfield 
Khayaal Theatre Company 

Contemporary stories of local  
Christian-Muslim engagement 

 
'Food for the Journey is a joint, lay led project of the Lichfield Diocese 

 and the Wolverhampton and Shrewsbury Methodist District.  
For the past 15 years we have held day and weekend conferences for all.  



Highlights of the day: 
• The Right Revd Dr Michael Ipgrave, the Bishop of Lichfield, leading a Bible Study.   
• Khayaal Theatre Company performing two cross cultural stories followed by a discussion 

workshop promoting reconciliation between Christians and Muslims.  
• local Christian-Muslim Projects sharing their recent experiences of working together.  
• time for worship and fellowship  
• a two course lunch in the restaurant.   
• tea and coffee facilities are available all day.   
• the Cathedral bookshop will bring a selection of suitable books.  
• accessible facilities for all.   
 
Further information at www.foodforthejourney.co.uk  
   
 
Booking may be made through the website or by post to:  
Sally Churchill, St Mary’s House, The Close, Lichfield, WS13 7LD  
Name: 
   
Address: 
   
Postcode: 
   
Phone No:  
   
Email: 
   
Age (please circle): 25 & under  26-40  41-60  60+  
Church (if any):  
   
Deanery or Circuit (if known): 
   
Special requirements (dietary, hearing, mobility, other): 
 
   
 
   
Help with, or advice on, transport required (Please indicate if needed)  
 
   
 
Cheque enclosed - £25 per person -payable to Lichfield Diocese Lay Swanwick  
 
 

Food for the Journey is a joint project of the Lichfield Diocese  
and Wolverhampton and Shrewsbury Methodist District. 

http://www.foodforthejourney.co.uk/
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